
Crystal Koeneman

Original Message
From: Theresa Brisky [rnailto:th eresa@rnarlowmanor.comj
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 1:19 PM
To: Christa Von Bergen
Subject: Re: HE 140

Ms. Von Bergen. Unfortunately I only have access via my phone. I am out of the office today, hence my unavailability. I agree
with your attached letter. I represent Marlow Manor ALF but also the industry as a whole and more important the populations
we serve whom are affected by the fall-out from regulations that have created hardship, both financially as well as from a lack
of resource stand-point, as the deluge of changes creates a scenario whereby administratively it is impossible to meet the
burdens. It is not a matter of not desiring to be compliant nor a quality organization, but the ability to keep up, stay informed,
and implement changes is nearly impossible these days. By enacting transparency and a system to evaluate the affect of
changes would hopefully assist those affected to prepare and comply in a manner that is more realistic and with a more
positive outcome overall.

I don’t know if this can count as my testimony, but I do want my support known.

Thank you,
Theresa Brisky
Executive Administrator
Marlow Manor ALF
President-Assisted Living Association of AK

Sent from my iPhone
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